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The ReSET on Anthropology project is already lasting for three years. We have come to know each other and to grow together professionally. I consider this year summer school as a good reflection of the statements above. During three weeks in the summer we managed to move forward from merely expressing our interest in the field of Anthropology or getting to know each other. This time, we have been dealing with pointed professional issues; we have shared in a mature way our research as well as our pedagogical experiences. 

I am satisfied to be part of a team that is collaborating in making the field of Anthropology a consistent one, with a special application to post-communist countries. I have been impressed this year mainly by the quality and consistency of the researches in progress presented. At the same time, I valued the feed back from the colleagues and from the resource scholars. Last but not least, this is an unique opportunity to get to gather Anthropological and up to date information about the region we come from, sensible knowledge that is opening a whole range of ways of looking at the dynamic and the social issues around.

I would love to continue working with the same team and in the same conditions, except for the cantina in Sibiu. I am looking forward to meet the names of our colleagues in the most prestigious Anthropological magazines and to continue to feel as a part of this group. 

